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January 19, 2017 
 
 
 
RE:  MARLEX® Polyethylene, SVHC, Intended Release 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Based on current and available information, the product MARLEX® 
Polyethylene does not contain any Substances of Very High Concern 
(SVHC) as listed on the candidate list published by ECHA as of 12 
January 2017. Please find the total list of 173 substances with the 
inclusion date when they were published by ECHA on the following link: 
http://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 
 
MARLEX® Polyethylene does not contain substances with intended 
release. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact me directly or send your 
query to REACH@cpchem.com .  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Maria Ramirez, MSc  
 
 

 

 

Maria Ramirez Navarro 
REACH Compliance Manager 
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